
Dear Hoover Families: 

The Herbert Hoover Elementary School PTO would like to welcome you to a new school year. Our volunteer 

organization is made up of parents, teachers, administrators, and support staff who are all dedicated to the successful 

education of our students. 

The Hoover PTO works hard to help make the school year both enjoyable and exciting for students, teachers, and 

parents. We are here to support students and staff by providing assistance for educational and recreational needs, to 

promote open communication between administration, teachers, and parents/guardians, and to encourage Hoover 

school spirit and pride. The PTO uses its resources, both volunteer time and monetary contributions, to support the 

staff's efforts to provide learning and enrichment opportunities for our children. 

We look forward to meeting families who want to participate in our PTO. Everything we do is volunteer-driven, and we 

are looking to you to help make a difference in the lives of our students. Volunteer your time. Come to meetings. Give us 

your thoughts. Jump in and help. Ask questions. Donate what you can. Please join us if you can provide some time, day 

or night, at school or from home. Every hour helps! Help us make 2023-2024 a great school year! 

This year, our General PTO meetings will take place on Tuesdays or Thursdays of the following months: September, 

October, January, April, and June. Attending these meetings is a great way to find out what is happening at our school 

from the PTO's perspective and to share new ideas with the board and fellow parents. We have several exciting 

volunteer opportunities, such as Trunk or Treat, Winter Dance, Pancake Breakfast, Bingo, Paint Night, and many others. 

We are happy to help you find something that suits you and your schedule. 

To join the PTO, please complete the attached form and send in a check or cash for $10. All forms can be 

returned to the Hoover front office or sent in with your child. Joining the PTO allows you to vote on PTO matters and 

become a part of the email distribution list for all PTO event news and information. The $10 fee is a family 

membership and covers two parents/guardians. Checks can be made out to Herbert Hoover PTO. 

You can always reach us at mtondihhpto@gmail.com or find us on Facebook or Twitter @HooverHawksPTO. 

Information on events, programs, and fundraisers can be found on our website: 

https://www.neshaminy.org/Page/13187. The link to our by-laws is https://www.neshaminy.org/Page/20955. 

We look forward to getting to know you! 

Sincerely, 

The PTO Executive Board 

Megan Tondi, PTO President 




